CORY S
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Your Ref: C.M. 21310/32.

9th June, 1932.

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 8th instant respecting the steamer "MAURETANIA",
and have to thank you for your intimation that no
endorsement is required on the Freeboard Certificate for
the present.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

The Asgistant Secretary.
Wercantile Marine Department,
BOARD OF TRADE,
Great George Street,
WESTMINSTER, S.W.1.
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